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Yoimoji of the Week: Leopold
Leopold is Grateful.  We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to 

help with learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our 

website’s news pages.

Letters Home
Palms Class: Goring trip letter & permission slip.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Niall, Oaks - Independently helping his friends.

Prevention and Control of Head Lice
Head lice are a persistent nuisance in schools 

The leaflet attached to this newsletter explains how to check your child's hair and the 

importance of doing this every week. It explains the options available for treatment if you find 

your child does have head lice. Head lice are not a health hazard because they do not carry 

serious diseases.

It is not County Council policy that pupils with head lice are sent home from school or to send 

letters to parents whenever a case is discovered or reported in a school. 

To help prevent the spread of head lice: 

* Comb your child's hair regularly with a nit or bug-busting comb. You can buy these from your 

local pharmacist;

* Periodically inspect the hair of all the children in the family;

* Do not be embarrassed to tell the parents of any other children who may have had head-to-

head contact with your child.

* Thank other parents if they let you know that their child has lice. 

Thank you

This Week
School Uniform Orders: If you would like to order any school uniform for September, 

please contact Helene Wilson on Reception. She can be emailed at 

hwilson@qe2school.co.uk

School Dinners: We would like to remind parents & carers that school dinners cost 

£2.35 per day, which is payable in advance every half term. You will receive an invoice 

for this. Children in Reception and Years 1 & 2 all qualify for Universal Free School 

Meals, but parents/carers of children in Year 3 upwards need to pay for their dinners 

unless they are eligible for means tested free school meals.

Springboard Project Family Fun Sessions: Please see the attached poster about the 

Springboard Project’s upcoming family fun sessions.

School Show DVDs: If you would like to order a copy of the School Show DVD and have 

not already done so, they are available to order via Reception priced at £12 each.

Yearbook: If you have not already ordered a copy of the 2021 QEII Yearbook and 

would like one, please do so as soon as possible. These are a limited print run and once 

they are all gone we are unable to order more. This year’s book costs £10 per copy and 

can be ordered via  Reception.

http://hwilson@qe2school.co.uk


Class News from Chestnut Class
Chestnut have had a busy and exciting term learning about minibeasts in our topic 'Wriggle and Crawl'. In 

Forest School, we have been able to search for and watch different minibeasts and have also explored the 

environments they live in. We had great fun making a wormery and finding worms to put in! 
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